
 
SSA Thanksgiving Food Drive 

 

November 13 – 17, 2023 

It is time again for the Social Service Association of Ridgewood’s annual Angele Ekert 
Memorial Thanksgiving Food Drive! For decades, Ridgewood residents have come 
together to help SSA help our neighbors in need at this special time of year. 

This year, SSA will be collecting only shelf-stable Thanksgiving Day food items and 
Stop & Shop or ShopRite gift cards. We also will be holding smaller food drives 
throughout the year to keep our pantry shelves stocked. 

Each Ridgewood school will be assigned to collect specific items to ensure that our 
donations are balanced and so that each family gets the makings of a full 
Thanksgiving dinner. 

This year, TRAVELL SCHOOL will be collecting: 

 Broth 
 Canned Vegetables 
 Mashed Potato Mix 

Please send your donations to school with your child any day between Monday, 
November 13th and Friday, November 17th. 

Volunteers from SSA will be picking up the pre-sorted items at 9:00 am on Monday, 
November 20th. 

SSA is grateful for your participation and generosity and wishes you a very happy 
Thanksgiving! 

 


